<Insert your sponsor number and name>

<Insert your street address or P.O. Box>

<Insert your city, state and zip code>            OR         Use letterhead paper

<Insert the date>                                                                                   

Amber Grisamore
Program Manager

Division of Food Safety & Lodging

Kansas Department of Agriculture

1320 Research Park Drive 

Manhattan, Kansas 66502
Dear Ms. Grisamore:
Federal regulations require schools to receive two food safety inspections per year at each production site and at each serving site. As of today, the following school(s) <insert has or have> received <insert 0 or 1> inspection(s) in the past year: <insert name of site(s) e.g. Sunflower Elementary or USD 100 Central Kitchen>.  
Please consider this a formal request for the required food safety inspection(s).  If you have questions about this request, please contact me at <insert your phone number and e-mail address>. Thank you for your assistance.
.

Sincerely,

<insert signature>

<insert typed name and job title>
